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May 1, 2015
 
Mr. Norman Cole
Land Use Bureau Chief
Stamford Government Center
888 Washington Blvd.
Stamford, CT 06901
 
Subject: Application 215-11 – Stamford Zoning Board.  Text change to Amend Article III, 

Section 7-U and Appendix A, Table II of the Zoning Regulations to 
establish a local regulatory framework for the palliative use of 
marijuana pursuant to Chapter 420f of the Connecticut General 
Statutes.

 
Dear Mr. Cole:
 
The Stamford Harbor Management Commission (SHMC) has reviewed the above-noted proposal 
provided to the SHMC by the Zoning Board.
 
As the proposal may affect property on, in, or contiguous to the Stamford Harbor Management 
Area, it is subject to review by the SHMC to determine its consistency  with the Stamford Harbor 
Management Plan.
 
The SHMC considered the proposal during its meeting on April 21, 2015 and determined that the 
proposal is not addressed in the Harbor Management Plan.  Therefore, the SHMC provides no 
comment to the Zoning Board at this time.
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If you have any questions or require any additional information at this time, please contact me at 
(315) 651-0070 or dortelli@stamfordct.gov.

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. Damian Ortelli
Chairman, Stamford Harbor Management Commission

cc:
Frank Fedeli, Stamford Office of Operations
Thomas Mills, Chairman, Zoning Board
Griffith Trow, Chairman, SHMC Application Review Committee
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